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2nd May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to introduce myself to parents as I begin my role as Interim 
Headteacher of Eastry Church of England Primary School. 
 
I have spent large parts of the past two weeks in school alongside Mrs Moss and have thoroughly 
enjoyed getting to know the school and sharing the vision for taking it forwards in the near future.  It is 
clear to me that Eastry is a school full of love, nurture and ambition for the children and I see it as my 
role to ensure that remains so and to build on the excellent work that Mrs Moss and the dedicated team 
of staff have done and continue to do here.   
 
My time will be split equally between Eastry and Eythorne Elvington on a weekly basis with a great sense 
of flexibility on the logistics of this due to the ever-changing events that will no doubt occur in both 
schools.  On occasions where I may not be in school in person on a given day or time, I can always be 
contactable via email at ngarvey@eastry.kent.sch.uk or via telephone if more urgent (this information 
can be obtained from the school office). 
 
I look forward to working with you and your family during the next ten months or so and I will be fully 
committed to ensuring that the school continues to go from strength to strength in my time here. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Neil Garvey 
Interim Headteacher 
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